
 

 

Aloha Class of 2020 ‘Ohana, 
  
I hope this email finds you well. In light of our recent schedule change, we will 
be canceling the parent meeting this Wednesday, March 18.   
  
If your child ordered Graduation Announcements Jostens will on campus on 
Tuesday, April 7. Students may pick up their Graduation Announcements from 
the ‘Akahi Student Center Classroom during the lunch periods.   
  
If your child ordered Senior Apparel online, these items will be distributed to 
seniors via their homeroom class upon returning from Spring Break.    
  
Also, as of right now, we have not heard of any changes in activities in 
May. Our Senior Prom is currently scheduled for May 9th, 2020, at Sheraton 
Waikiki.  Senior Prom tickets must be purchased online at the link 
below.  Please fill out the online purchase form COMPLETELY.  In the 
unfortunate event that the Senior Prom is canceled due to the ongoing 
COVID19 situation, we will need all of the information requested on the online 
form in order to issue a reimbursement. Online tickets may be purchased from 
March 30 – April 8.  Table sign-ups will be on a first come first served basis 
and will take place at ‘Akahi Student Center on Monday, April 6 – Thursday, 
April 9 during the lunch periods.  Students will need to bring their current 
student ID and proof of ticket(s) purchase in order to sign up for a table.   
  
Please click this link to purchase prom tickets beginning on March 30.   
https://payit.nelnet.net/form/unzROZva/preview 
  
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.  Be 
safe, stay healthy and God Bless!   
  
Mahalo, 
Denny Ono 
deono@ksbe.edu 


